
 
Key messages - June 2024

Next Meeting: August 27, 2024

 

Want to get in touch with the council?

 

Scan the QR code and complete the form

or use the contact information below to get in touch.

We have been a council for over a year.  We will complete an annual self-

evaluation, allowing us to reflect on the work we have done, what we have 

done well and what we can improve upon.  We will connect with some 

Resident and Family Partners over the summer as well to discuss further.  

Feedback will be shared with our group.  

#1

#2

#3

Provincial Long Term Care 

Partnership Council

Looking for other ways to connect? 
Contact Patient & Family Centered Care Specialist:
Donna Cook 306-930-8923 donna.cook@saskhealthauthority.ca 
 
Or Go to our Website:  https://www.saskhealthauthority.ca/your-health/conditions-illnesses-services-wellness/all-z/long-
term-care/provincial-long-term-care-partnership-council
 

The Language working group shared the latest draft of the one-page 

language document. Once feedback is collected from the broader council 

membership it will be ready to go out for broad consultation across the 

province.

A one page summary has been developed to send to homes when connecting 

with their resident councils to share information about our group. Resource 

development is underway to support connections with resident councils and 

timelines have been identified.  The data collection form is ready as well.


